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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Closure of Woodside High School on Wednesday 5th June 2019 
 

In celebration of Eid-al-Fitr, due to the number of families and staff celebrating, the school 
will be closed to students on Wednesday 5th June 2019. 
 
Year 11 students sitting their GCSE examinations in Spanish (a.m.) and Geography (p.m.) 
must attend for their exams but will be allowed to leave afterwards.  
 
All students will be expected back in school as normal at 8.30am on Thursday 6th June.  
 
We apologise for the short notice but we are sure that you will appreciate that we cannot 
operate the school on health and safety grounds when a significant number of staff will be 
absent.  
 
We would like to thank you for your support and wish all families celebrating Eid Mubarak. 
We hope to see you at our Family and Friends of Woodside event on Friday 7th June, 5-6pm, 
to celebrate Eid as a community.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gerry Robinson 
Head 
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